
 

 

 

TASK LIST FROM MEETING OF OCTOBER 22, 2004 

UTAH SEISMIC SAFETY COMMISSION 

 

 

Listed below are the task assignments from the October 22, 2004 USSC meeting.   

 

Commissioners: 

 

All 

 View Business Survival Kit video/DVD from the National Earthquake 

Conference (contact staff to get copy). 

 

Peter McDonough, Todd Jensen, 

 Work with Steve Bartlett to prepare a letter supporting UDOT’s seismic policy 

and earthquake-related research under the UTRAC process. 

 

Barry Welliver- 

 Present URM issue to Engineering and Architecture Committee, and return to 

January meeting with an approach to addressing the problem. 

 Begin planning for 2000-2004 USSC progress report. 

 

 

Staff: 

 

 Prepare press release (DES; Bob Carey) regarding Duck and Cover/Triangle of 

Life issue; send letter to FEMA requesting a written policy; send letter to State 

School Superintendent stating policy. 

 Work with Carl Eriksson and Barry Welliver to complete Salt Lake County IBC 

ground-shaking maps for building officials and structural engineers for January 

meeting. 

 

 

Next USSC meeting: 

 

Friday, January 14, 2004; 9:00 a.m.-12:00 noon (location TBD). 


